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Clearing the Hurdles!  
 

 Happy November! 
 
What a great month October has been! I believe that 
November will be just as exciting. The month will be 
full of celebrations and recognition. We start the 
month off by having the Baptist Children’s Home with 
us on the 3rd. We will definitely have a good time with 
the kids. Don’t forget that we are collecting socks and 
undergarments for the boys and girls which will be 
picked up Sunday morning by the guest speaker. Keep 
the BCH in your prayers as the SBC continue to 
minister to the needs of the boys and girls. 
 
On Nov. 10th, we will have a special celebratory service 
for our veterans with special guests to help recognize 
our military veterans. So don’t forget to extend thanks 
to those that have, and are, keeping our country safe 
and securing our democracy. 
 
Later in the month, on the 26th, we will have our 
Community Thanksgiving Service at First Baptist in 
Yanceyville. We will combine with a few more 
churches to give God thanks for the blessings of life. 
So, if you will, please be in prayer for the ministry that 
God has called us to in Providence and the 
surrounding areas. 
 
Furthering HIS Kingdom,  

Pastor Mitch 

 



 

November – Deacons of the Month 
James Baldwin, Wayne Bray, & Gary Robertson 
 

November – God’s Grocery 
3 -  Stuffing 

10 - Pasta sauce, Salad dressings, Condiments 
17 - Macaroni and cheese 
24 - Pasta or Rice Sides 

 

November – Nursery Workers 
3 - Dianne Keen & Darlene Gregory 

10 - Pam Jones & Sheena Sigmon 
17 - Myranda Lynskey & Cathy Saunders 
24 - Sheena Sigmon & Pat Walker 

 

November – Ushers 
3 - Ernest Crumpton, Ben Cifers,  

Ryan Holt, & Bob Burton 
10 - Scott Brandon, Kaleb Holt, 

Benny Saunders, & Jacob Cifers 
17 -  Keith Gregory, Cory Lewis, 

Ken Rhodes, & Bob Burton 
24 - Jeff Smith, Ryan Holt,  

Tony Poteat, & Ernest Crumpton 
 
 

 This is the day that the Lord has made; 
    let us rejoice and be glad in it. 
 

Psalm 118:24 


